
MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT - ST. LUCIE COUNTY - 772-462-1692 

If you notice an infestation of mosquitoes in Nettles Island, please contact the St. Lucie County Mosquito 

Control District at the phone number above and provide your address.  You can hear the areas currently 

being fogged by the Mosquito Control District by calling 772-462-1800, or check on line at:   

http://www.stlucieco.gov/mosquito/fogging_dates_times.htm 

Nettles Island is located in Zone 28. 


